
  Hello first grade families! 
We hope you enjoyed a long weekend! 

Thank you for contributing to our Valentine’s Day 
parties, students had a blast! 

We can’t believe it is already February, this year is 
flying by! Please continue to work on bible verses and 

spelling words at home. We also recommend having 
students read 15-20 minutes every evening. 

Here are our focuses of next week;  
Bible: Following Jesus 

Reading: Central message and suffix -ed
Math: Measurement
Writing: Persuasive

Science: Matter/Skit Practice 
Spelling: 

Play  close  blue  glad  flags  plate  class  
black  fly  bless  some  these

Phonograms:
Ck  ay  th  p  a  u  e  g  s  c

 

February 28
Spirit Day- Superhero

March 10
No School

March 11
Spring/Class photo 

NCS Community Meeting 5:30pm 

March 12
Skit in Chapel at 8:05am

March 14
Spirit Day- Wacky day 

March 15 
NCS Auction

“I am the vine; you are the branches. If you  
remain in me and I in you, you will bear much  

fruit; apart from me you can do nothing. “   
- John 15:5  

Please refrain from sending in  
nut products, as we have  
students on campus with a  
life-threatening allergy. We  
appreciate your help with  
keeping all students safe!

Don’t forget our chapel  
performance is March 12th in  
the Chapel at 8:05 am!

Fun in First Grade 

Events Bible Verse 

News from Miss Bowser 
and Miss Erickson 

Reminders 

February 24th-28th


